
 

 
 

    
            

Year 4 Homework Letter – Friday 14th October 2022 
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Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Rutter, Mrs O’Hanlon and Mrs Young 

Our Learning This Week 
 
English  
In English this week, the children have 
continued their exploration of ‘Gulliver’s 
Travels’. We have focussed some of learning 
on our understanding of different noun 
types including common and proper nouns.  
 

  
 
Maths 
This week in Maths, children have 
consolidated their learning, understanding 
and application of place value as we draw 
this unit of study to a close. This is to be re-
visited later in the academic year. We then 
proceed to start our learning of our next 
unity of study ‘Area and Measurement’. 
The children have made a good start 
learning that area is the space covered by a 
2D shape. They have also learnt how to use 
the strategy of counting the number of 
squares inside a shape to find its area. We 
will continue and conclude this short unit 
of study next week before moving onto 
addition and subtraction after the half 
term break. 
 
 

Love Project -   
As part of our ‘Love Project’ for the 
Autumn term we are asking families to 
support Operation Christmas Child. 
Operation Christmas Child is a project of 
Samaritan’s Purse, a Christian 
international relief organisation. Through 
Operation Christmas Child, Samaritan’s 
Purse aims to provide children affected by 
war, poverty, natural disaster or famine 
with shoeboxes filled with small toys, 
hygiene items, and school supplies. This 
year, in conjunction with Christ Church, we 
have provided each class with five 
Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes. We 
are asking for children to bring in a couple 
of items suitable for boys or girls between 
the ages of 5 and 9 to fill these boxes.  We 
have attached a list of suitable items to this 
homework letter or alternatively look on 
the Samaritan’s Purse website: 
https://www.samaritans-
purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-
christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox/ 
All items need to be brought into school by 
Monday 14th November. Thank you in 
advance for your support.   
Homework 
The English activities are to learn Week 5 
spellings and complete a noun task. For 
Maths the children must practise their 12 
times table and complete the worksheet. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
24.10.22 to 28.10.22: Half Term 
25.11.22 – Inset Day: School closed to 
children 
28.11.22 to 30.11.22 - Parent and Carer 
Evenings 


